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There are many reasons to love Oregon, one of the greatest being our forests.  

Managing our state forests sustainably for the greatest permanent value is critical!   

DOING THE RIGHT THING ON THIS BILL affects the health of our forests, our local 

jobs and economy, and forest fires.   

I absolutely support SB 795! 


